From: Joan Meyerhoff

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Climate Policy
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 8:56:49 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I'm writing to let you know that creating a strong and fair climate policy is my # 1 priority for
the State of Oregon. The science shows we must change direction asap to reduce CO2
emissions. If we don't our state economy (and the worlds) will decline, the health of the people
of Oregon (and the world) will suffer, our grandchildren will suffer. We must act.

Sincerely,

Joan Meyerhoff



